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14 July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to you with further information regarding the Year 13 Modern Foreign              
Languages visit to Madrid which was scheduled to take place on 1 - 4  October 2020. 
 
As you are aware, in view of the advice shared by PHE to restrict travel and contact,                 
we made the decision to cancel this visit. Fortunately, through working with the tour              
operator and insurance company we have been able to organise a full refund for you.  
 
Refunds will be processed via WisePay imminently. 
 
We thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ruth Georgiades 
Deputy Headteacher 
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